
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spanish Wines: They Belong on Your Vinous Radar Now! 
 

Tasting Kit Pick-Up Instructions 
 
Thank you for registering for “Spanish Wines: They Belong on Your Vinous Radar Now!” which 
will take place on Friday, November 18.  
 
You may pick up your tasting kit(s) on Thursday, November 17, from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
OR Friday, November 18, from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. The pick-up location is The Eastern 
wine bar in the Eastern Market neighborhood (360 7th St. SE; Metro: Eastern Market, Blue, 
Sliver, Orange). 
 
When you arrive, please pull up in front of the wine bar. A staff member will approach your 
vehicle*; please be ready to provide them with the following: 

1. Your first and last name (please make sure to use the name that was used to register) 
2. Number of tasting kits in your order 

 
A staff member will check ID and deliver the kits to your vehicle.  
 
*Depending on weather, staff will do their best to ready to deliver kits outdoors. If you do not 
see anyone outside of the wine bar, you may walk inside to pick up your kit, or you can call 202-
621-7950 and someone will bring your kit to your car.  
 
Please refrigerate the white wines in advance of the program.  
 
Glass bottle recycling: You may return your glass bottles to The Eastern to be washed, 
sanitized, and reused. If you are signed up for a future wine program, you may return your glass 
bottles when you pick up your next tasting kit. Bottles may also be returned to The Eastern 
anytime during normal business hours.  
 

Looking forward to “seeing” you! 


